October is a BIG month!

There's a lot going on this October and we don't want you to miss a beat!

Science onlce

We kick of the month with a Science on Ice field trip.
Kids will go to the El Paso Rhinos Ice Skating Rink
(the El Paso Coliseum)where they will learn the
science of forming the ice our hockey team plays on.
Afterwards, kids who want to participate may ice
skate for an hour.

All kids and parent volunteers should dress warmly.

PreK through 6th grades: October 12, 2017. We
leave at 9:30 a.m.

7th through 12 grades: October 19, 2017. We
leave at 9:30 a.m.

Columbus Day

In commemoration of Columbus Day, NHHSA will
be dosed on Monday, October 9, 2017.

Classes resume on normal schedule on Tuesday,
October 10th.

Have a safe holiday!

Art Appreciation & Culinary Arts
Classes Suspended for 2 Weeks

Our Art Appreciation & Culinary Arts educator, Ms.
Kelly, will be attending to a family medical matter
and will not be holding cooking classes on
September 29th, October 6th, or October 13th. Art




Appreciation classes will also be suspended during
these two weeks.

Assuming everything goes well, both classes should
resume on the week of October 16th - 20th.

Pardon us for crying but...we're really gonna miss
their delicious food!.

Please keep Ms. Kelly's family member in your
thoughts.

NHHSA Annual Fundraiser
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FUNDRAISER

October will also feature the kick off of our one and
only annual fundraiser. We know it's work but our
public loves it and you can win too! Plus, we need
your support in order to keep tuition costs down.
Family and friends are usually your greatest
supporters so spread the word early and set the
primer. More information on our Raffle 2017 coming
soon! Kick-off date is set for the third week of
October.

Field Trip to La Union Maze

Well, folks! It's one of our more popular field trips so
we do it every year. Grades preK to 6th are headed to
La Union Maze on Tuesday, October 24 for a fun
day of nature and recreation.

We leave the school at 9 a.m. and, as for all of our
field trips, home-bound students are encouraged to
joinin.

It's Picture Day

Calling all our great looking kids! Picture Day is
scheduled for Thursday, October 26, 2017. We start
with preK at 9 a.m. and then work ourselves up the
grade levels.

SCHOOL
PORTRAITS

You can pickup registration forms at our office
beginning October 10th.

Home-bound students, please join in!

NHHSA School Spirit Days

NHHSA School Spirit Days begin on Monday,
October 30th and will go through Friday, November
3rd and will include Halloween.

And this year, our Halloween Party will be Friday,



November 3rd at 10 a.m. so kids get to wear their
costumes twice!
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STAY CONNECTED
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https://www.facebook.com/NHHSA-New-Horizons-Home-School-Academy-117591761618909/timeline/?ref=tn_tnmn

